
 

 

Our Ref: SW/gdo/pprevguides 

 

November 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Re:  Revision Guides (Pupil Premium/FSM eligible students) 

You will have recently received a letter from Mr Wycherley on how to purchase revision guides 
for your child. According to our records your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium Grant. We 
as a school will use part of this grant to purchase revision guides on your behalf.  

 

Please do not use ParentPay to purchase revision guides. Instead, use the link by 
clicking here to identify the revision guides that your child needs. 

 

These revision guides are not only an excellent resource to support frequent revision, but to 
also support students at the start of their GCSEs as a course companion. 

As well as revision guides the school also subscribes to GCSE Pod which is an excellent 
active resource that contains short videos that link directly to the exam specifications. Details 
of how to log in are attached. Further GCSE support resources can also be found by clicking 
here. 

Please can we ask that responses are completed via the above link no later than 3pm on 
Monday 6th December 2021, a text message will be sent when guides are ready to collect from 
West Reception after we return to school in the New Year. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr B Brown 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/Wfu4et5bZ2
https://www.oldburywells.com/parent-information/distance-learning/parents-guide-to-gcse-pod

